
In-Person Worship
at St Stephen's

What We Won't Be Doing
Our worship will continue to be Morning Prayer.
No Holy Eucharist will be celebrated at this time.
We will continue to enjoy a soloist leading those
worshiping at home in singing. Those who are
gathered in-person will NOT be singing at all.
We will NOT have in-person coffee hour or a time
of socializing after the worship.

We are adding the option of
joining our Zoom Morning
Prayer in-person from the
Parish Hall at St Stephen's.
Extra cleaning precautions are
being taken - before and after
worship.
We will be limiting access to
the bathrooms to reduce areas
where people might not be
able to maintain the 2m
physical distancing guideline.
We will be keeping a list of all
in-person attendees to aid in
contract tracing if necessary.

What We Will Be
Doing

Join us by Zoom video or phone
conferences if you are ill  or at high risk.

Wash your hands. Hand sanitizer will be
available.

Practice physical distancing  -- keep 2m
apart whenever possible.

Avoid touching your face and cover your
coughs and sneezes.

In-person participants are encouraged
to wear masks during worship.

Use the Standard Precautions

Contact Us for
More Info

ST STEPHEN THE MARTYR, BURNABY
9887 CAMERON ST, BURNABY, BC V3J 1M3

Questions or concerns can be addressed through
the church office. Check our website at
www.ststephenburnaby.ca. We can be reached
by phone at  604-421-0472 or  by email at
info@ststephenburnaby.ca.


